
SPHS Athletic Boosters Meeting Minutes   03/9/16 7:00 pm 

Welcome and Meeting Called to Order by President.  

Secretary’s Report – Sheri Slattery 

Motion made and passed - February minutes approved.  All booster reps asked to sign in for attendance.  (At least 1 Rep 

was present for all teams)  

Treasurer’s Report – Sharon Burke 

Team balances were emailed out to the team reps.  Please contact Sharon if you have any questions.  Total for fall and 

indoor concessions is $3176. The extra perishables were donated to RNR and water was donated to the mulch sale. We 

are currently looking for volunteer(s) to take over managing Concessions for next year.  

President’s Report – Pat Killpatrick  

There are 3 SPHS Booster Scholarships available to graduating senior athletes:  Tom Williams Scholarship ($1000 to a 

boy and $1000 to a girl) and the Wayne Mook scholarship ($1000).   More information and Scholarship applications may 

be found on the SP Boosters website (www.spboosters.org).  Leslie will add links and information to the home page. 

Booster Reps, Please continue to spread this information to all your senior athletes.   

SP Boosters Facebook page is growing.  Please let Pat Kilpatrick know if you would like to add anything to it or to the 

website.   

Mulch Sale is quickly approaching - 1100 bags sold so far! ALL athletes are expected to volunteer at 7:30am. At least 1 

coach from each team is requested to attend.  You may also make a donation and not buy mulch.  There is a link on the 

website to donate.  We still need volunteers: U-Haul driver, cleanup coordinator, and other adults. We also could use 

water/snack donations.  We are currently looking for a volunteer to take over Mulch Sale for next year.  

Booster Bash is scheduled for Sept 24, 2016 at Earleigh Heights.  Lee Norwood will be the chair and is already planning a 

“Fiesta” theme catered by Chevys.  There will be more information coming about volunteer opportunities! 

Membership Report – Frederica Becnel -absent 

Per Pat, Statistics on spring membership not yet available. (Tryouts just ended)   

Athletic Director’s Report – Dave Lanham  

Lots of great news – Congrats to Girls Track: Regional Champions and Pole Vault State Champion, Wrestling: 3 county 

champions and State runner-up, Bowling: County Champions.  (County track meet was cancelled due to snow but Boys 

Track finished first in the county at Regionals) 

There is a vacancy for girls’ soccer head coach.  Tryouts are now complete for spring sports.  Hudl is up and running.   

 Administration Report  

Toured the new school and it looks great.  Athletic facilities will be amazing.   

 

Meeting adjourned 7:45 pm 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 at 7pm - SPHS Media Center 


